
 

 

The Scent of Bright Light (Wipf and Stock, 2024) is historical fiction, 
retelling the story of Sarah and Hagar in Sarah's voice. This book may be 
used in Adult Education, book discussion groups, PW circles, or other 
groups in your church. It was reviewed in the June 2024 issue of The 
Presbyterian Outlook. Author Jean Dudek has a Master of Theological 
Studies degree from Wesley Theological Seminary and works there as a 
Teaching Assistant in the Introductory Bible courses. If you'd like her to 
come to your church to lead a discussion, please contact her at 
jpdudek@comcast.net. See more about the book at 
https://jeandudek.com. 
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